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Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact
Review Board

P.O. Box 938

Yellowknife, NT, X1A 2N7

Attention: Mr. L.ouie Azzolini:

RE: Information request - Information Request: Canadian Zinc Corporation

In our letter on March 1, 2001, regarding item 3 in the MVEIRB information request, we
indicated that: !

With respect to the fuel measurement records, our understanding is that CZC
visited the site in the fall of 1999. A copy of the reponf may be obtained directly
from CZC.

Our response was drafted with the words “our understanding” because we had heard
from some sources that the site visit would take place although none of our district
inspectors were present during the field trip.

Today, we were informed by Mr. Peter Campbell, VP Project Affairs, Canadian Zinc
Corporation, that the site was visited in September 1999 and that the fuel measurement
records they made have already been provided to your office.

[ trust this information is helpful.

Sincerely,

Mary Tapsell
Regional Manager
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